FRESHMAN FOR A DAY

Watchung Hills Regional High School
We welcome 8th grade Middle School students from our sending districts who would like to visit Watchung Hills Regional High School and spend a day with one of our freshmen or sophomores.  “Freshman for a Day” runs from February 4 through March 29, 2019.  Please fill out the form below and return it to Mr. Terry MacConnell, Vice Principal, at least one week before your requested date.  Once we receive the form, we will contact you and confirm the date of your visit.  We look forward to seeing you!  
(Parent/Guardians are responsible for providing transportation to and from the high school).

Name:________________________________________________________________________
Address:______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
Phone:  (H)_________________________________(C)________________________________
Parent/Guardian email:________________________________________________________
Please list two options for a date you would like to visit. 

1st Choice:____________________________________________

2nd Choice:____________________________________________

If there is a current 9th or 10th grader at WHRHS that you would like to shadow for the day, please list the student’s name in the space provided below.  8th grade students are not permitted to shadow 11th or 12th graders with the exception of an older sibling.
Student:___________________________________________________________Grade_____
Please return this form to:
Mr. Terry MacConnell

c/o Watchung Hills Regional High School

108 Stirling Road

Warren, New Jersey   07059
